
City of The Highlands 
Saturday, April 17, 2021 

Workshop Council Meeting Minutes 
 
Held:  City owned property starting at the Entrance and area north,  

which is adjacent to Monroe Street. 
 
Time: 9:00 a.m. 
 
This walking workshop was for the Council members to see first-hand the 
condition of the land owned by the city.  Discussion followed with ideas and 
suggestions of what might be done by the City to clean up this area. 
 
Roll Call 
Present:  Jeff Jackson, Butch Neel, Jennalee Boggs, and Greig Sims 
Guests:  Peggy Williford, Randy Miller, Kim Swafford, David Swafford, and  

    Donna  Zwick 
 
Discussion: 

1. A land survey will need to be completed before clean-up can occur in order 
to confirm the boundaries of the land owned by the City. 

2. The water district personnel will need to be contacted to get permission to 
extend clean-up of the area just west of The Highland’s sign. The council 
would like to extend the clean-up west of the sign to complement the 
landscaping being planned for the entrance. 

3. North of the entrance there is an enormous amount of dead wood, trash, 
brush, and trees to be removed along with possible dirt work to level out to 
allow proper drainage. 

4. A question was raised (by a guest present) about any planned city-wide trash 
clean-up that might need to take place prior to the June 6 Bicycle Ride. 

 
 
Meeting adjourned at 10:15 a.m. 


